
 

 

Dear Athletic Director/Girls Golf Coach, 

 

     Punderson Golf Course is pleased to host the 2018 Division II Girls Golf 

Sectional Tournament.  The tournament will be held on Monday, September 

24, 2018 with tee times starting at 8:30 A.M. off both #1 and #10 tees.  

 

     Tee times and pairings will be made available on BaumsPage.com by 

Saturday, September 22, 2018.  Coaches will need to check in at Punderson 

Golf  Shop at least 30 minutes prior to their first players tee time. 

 

     Practice rounds may be set up by calling Punderson Golf Shop at (440) 

564-5465.  Please state when making tee times that it is a practice round for 

the Girls Sectional to receive discounted rates. 

 

     The cost of the tournament is $18.00 per player and payment to 

Punderson Golf Course  must be received on or before September 24,
 
2018.  

I also will be offering a lunch special for the players which will be a 

sandwich, chips, and a soft drink for $6.00. If you would like to provide 

lunch for your team please enclose a total of $24.00 per player.   The Head 

Coach has the option of renting a golf cart at a cost of $13.00, only the Head 

Coach is permitted to drive the cart.  The total for a full team (5) to 

participate with a coach’s cart and lunch for all is $139.00. 

 

     Please sign up on baumspage.com by Friday September 21, 2018.  If you 

have any questions or concerns please contact me at (440) 564-5465 or 

kfreeman@greatohiolodges.com. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kip Freeman 

Punderson Golf Course 

Head Golf Professional-Tournament Director 

PO Box 224 

Newbury, Ohio 44065 

(440) 564-5465  

mailto:kfreeman@greatohiolodges.com

